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Request from: Private Individual
Information requested: Transfer Station information for the Westland District
Response by: Simon Bastion, Chief Executive



06 July 2023

Private Individual

Via Email:

Dear Private Individual

Official information request for Transfer Station information for the Westland District

| refer to your official information request dated 03 July 2023 for Transfer Station information
for the Westland District.

You have asked for the following information:

1.

4,

How many Waste Transfer Stations are there within your area? (Please list)

8 — Hokitika, Kumara, Ross, Hari Hari, Whataroa, Franz Josef, Fox Glacier and Haast.

. What materials are they permitted to handle?

Kumara, Ross and Hari Hari — general waste, recycling and uncompacted green waste,
gas bottle disposal, whiteware and tyres.

Whataroa, Franz Josef, Fox Glacier and Haast Landfill — general waste, recycling and
uncompacted green waste, gas bottle disposal, whiteware and tyres.

Hokitika — E-Waste, oil, batteries, general waste, recycling and uncompacted green
waste, gas bottle disposal, whiteware and tyres.

How far are they away from any residential zoned sections?
Kumara — N/A Rural and Small Settlement Zone.

Ross — N/A Rural and Small Settlement Zone.

Hokitika — 200m from Residential Mixed Zone.

Hari Hari — N/A Rural and Small Settlement Zone.

Whataroa — N/A Rural and Small Settlement Zone.

Franz Josef —80m from Residential Zone.

Fox Glacier —367m from Residential Zone.

Haast — N/A Rural Zone.

Which was established first — Nearest Residential sections or Waste Station?

Residential sections existed prior to both waste facilities. Although, formal residential
zoning was not introduced until 2002.



There is no charge in supplying this information to you.

Council has adopted a Proactive Release Policy and accordingly may publish LGOIMA
responses on the Council Website at https://www.westlanddc.govt.nz/Igoima-responses.
The collection and use of personal information by the Westland District Council is regulated by
the Privacy Act 2020. Westland District Council's Privacy Statement is available on our website
here

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Mary-anne Bell, Business
Analyst at LGOIMA@westlanddc.govt.nz, 03 756 9091.

Sincerely,

Simon Bastion | Chief Executive

SB/MB



